
Community Oversight Board, Virtual Public Comment 

The regularly scheduled April 22nd Community Oversight Board meeting will be virtually held. 
You can watch the meeting live on Metro Nashville Network (MNN) on Comcast and Google 
Fiber Channel 3, AT&T U-Verse Channel 99, and on the MNN Live Stream. 
 
The public can send comments to the COB for the meeting scheduled on Wednesday, April 22, 
2020 using email or voice message by Tuesday, April 21 at 3:00 p.m. 
 

• Send an email to the Community Oversight Board Inbox. Staff will compile and provide 
your email to the COB members.  

• Call (629) 255-1906 and leave a voice message. Staff will provide your message to the 
COB members. 

 
Please limit your comment to three minutes and, be sure to include your name and contact 
information in the message.  
 

https://www.nashville.gov/Information-Technology-Services/Cable-Television-Services/Metro-Nashville-Network/Live-Streaming.aspx
mailto:community@nashville.gov?subject=Public%20Comment%20Message

